
Submitter: Lisa Frangente  

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB1153 

It is imperative for the heath of our waterways and food sources that any and all 

changes require a thorough environmental review.  

We must put protections in place in each and every instance!  

We all benefit from strong regulations, vs the greedy few who push to monetize our 

natural resources for their own pockets .  

Thank you 


